. : Charlie Crist
FlOl’lda Department ul Governor
Environmental Protection Jeff Kotkamp
Southwest District Office _ - Governor

13051 North Telecom Parkway Michael W. Sole

Temple Terrace, Florida 33637-0926 Secretary

January 9, 2008

Mr. Michael Vanden Bergh, Director of Environmental Services
Progress Rail Services Corporation

‘Post Office Box 1037

~ Albertville, Alabama 35950

Re:  Application received December 19, 2007
FDEP File Project No. 1190009-009-A0
FDEP Facility No. 1190009

Dear Mr. Vanden Bergh:

On December 19, 2007, the Department received your air pollution operation permit
renewal application to operate a power cable reclamation facility, located at 4198 East
- State Road 462, Wildwood, Sumter County, Florida. In order to continue processing the
application, the Department will need the following additional information pursuant to
Rules 62-4.055 and 62-4.070(1), F.A.C.: ‘

o A copy of the most recent visible emission test report, conducted in the 12-month
period prior to March 21, 2008, as required by Specific Condition Nos. 11 and
18.C. of your current operation permit (1190009-008-A0);

e An updated process description for the facility which removes references to the
addition of dry chemical feed (see paragraph 2, lines 6-8 of the Process
Description), and any other changes necessary to reflect the operation of this
facility;and - , S

e A corrected Process Flow Diagram which reflects the correct location of the
granulator and removes references to the chemical feed, and any other changes
necessary to reflect the operation of this facility.
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Progress Rail Services Coxoration
1190009-009-A0

Your response should be submitted by February 8, 2008. If you have any questions
please contact me at (813) 632-7600 extension 119.

Sincerely, -

ring Specialist 11

cc:  Mr. Steve Hunt, Facility Manager
Progress Rail Services Corporation
4198 East State Road 462
Wildwood, Florida 34785
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